
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt the following sound: 

ie saying /ee/ as in shield. 

 

 

 

 

Your child has been given a new QR code that should direct you to 

the next set of real and pseudo words. For those unable to scan the QR 

code, this link should take you there. If you have any problems 

accessing the website, please let us know.  

 

 

To mark the coronation of King Charles III, the school is holding a 

‘Coronation Celebration Day’ next Friday (5th May). Everyone is invited 

to wear red, white and blue clothes as part of the celebration. The 

children will have their lunch as normal but during the afternoon there 

will be a school-wide picnic. Please send your child in with their own 

snacks/treats on a reusable/paper plate and please ensure there are 

no products containing nuts – thank you! 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely bank holiday weekend! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 
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